
Eagles' Reserve Homeowners Association, Inc. 
c/o Ameri-Tech Community Management, Inc. 

24701 US Highway 19 N, Suite 102 
Clearwater, FL 33763 

Phone (727) 726-8000   Fax (727) 723-1101 
 
 
April 29, 2020 
 
RE: Pool Reopening Guidelines  
 
Dear Eagles Reserve owners, 
 
Our pool will reopen tomorrow, April 30. Until further notice, rules must be 
followed as posted.  Maximum capacity is 15 people. Practice social 
distancing staying 6’ away from non-family members.  Tables and chairs 
have been arranged for safe distancing- please do not move them around.  
 
Wipe down what you use afterwards.  A cleaning crew will come in 3x a week 
to disinfect and clean the area.  
AND - please limit your time to 1-2 hours so all can enjoy.  
Thanks for your cooperation! 
 
David Fedash on behalf of the Eagles Reserve HOA Board of Directors 
________________________________________________________________ 

This is an important message from Pinellas County Emergency Management.  

To all Pinellas County hotel, motel, HOA, condo, apartment and other community 
pool owners and operators: 
 
The Pinellas County Commission today voted to reopen publicly-accessible pools 
that have been closed at hotels, condominiums, communities, and homeowner 
and neighborhood associations. 
 
Reopening will be effective 6 a.m. this Thursday, April 30, with the following 
restrictions: 

• Pool occupancy is limited to 50 percent of the stated pool maximum 
bathing load. 

• Owners and operators must adhere to the CDC social distancing criteria 
and the attached Florida Department of Health (DOH) sanitation guidelines. 

Pinellas County Emergency Management 
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